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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary

13 November 1997

Qo Uro.,

FOREIGN VISITORS TO NORTHERN IRELAND: EU MEETINGS

Thank you for your letter of 11 November. I welcome news of the

Women’s Issues meeting, and would also welcome the Committee of the Regions
meeting in Northern Ireland.

I am copying this letter to Jeff Jacobs (Deputy Prime Minister’s Office),
Dominick Chilcott (Foreign and Commonwealth Office), John Alty (Department
of Trade and Industry), Kenneth Thompson (Scottish Office), June Milligan
(Welsh Office) and Jan Polley (Cabinet Office).
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JOHN HOLMES

W. K. Lindsay, Esq.,
Northern Ireland Office.
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